
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: New Uniform 

From the 1st June our new logo is being added to any uniform items bought from PMG 

Schoolwear.  

However, as I mentioned in a previous letter, we fully understand a number of parents 

will still have uniform displaying our current badge and this is not something I am 

asking you to replace. With this in mind, we now have all the remaining stock in school 

which we will be selling at half price. The sizes are limited but there is the chance to 

grab yourselves a bargain. 

If you would like to enquire about purchasing any items of uniform with the old logo on 

please e-mail me at office@misson.notts.sch.uk and I can check the availability for you.  

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Mitchell 

Office Manager 
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